
 
 
 

Paramedic interactions with out-
of-hospital childbirth 

 

This study is exploring the experience and training 

of paramedics, ambulance officers and volunteer 

ambulance officers in Australia and New Zealand, 

regarding births and obstetric emergencies which 

occur at an unplanned location (out-of-hospital 

births). 
 
 

If you work in Australia or New Zealand as a 

paramedic / ambulance officer / volunteer ambulance 

officer and are over 18 years of age, then we need 

your input! (If you retired ≤5 years ago, you may 

also participate!) 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in participating in 

this research project the link to the 

survey is provided below. The survey will 

take 10-15 minutes. 
 

https://eaecu.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/for

m/SV_2bF3yMFR2c8SgyW 
 

This project is being undertaken as part of a PhD at Edith Cowan 

University. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact Michella Hill  

Email: michela.hill@ecu.edu.au 

Project Supervisors: Drs Luke Hopper, Brennen Mills and Belinda Flanagan 

https://eaecu.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2bF3yMFR2c8SgyW
https://eaecu.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2bF3yMFR2c8SgyW

